HCC offers
free line cook
training

HOLYOKE - The Holyoke
Community College is offering
free training classes in line cook
skills offered through the Office of
Workforce Development office.
The free line cook training starts in
September and is for anyone interest-
ed in developing new skills.

Classes will be held in person
at the HCC MGM Culinary Arts
Institute, 164 Race St. For more infor-
mation about the programs, please
visit hee.edu. Class times are as fol-
lowing:

Line Cook a.m. Training
Sept. 18 to Oct 20, 2023
Monday is from 9 a.m. to 12 noon
Tuesday to Friday, 9 a.m.to 3:30 p.m.

Line Cook p.m. Training
Sept. 18 to Nov 9, 2023
Monday to Thursday,

5 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.

Line Cook a.m. Training
Oct. 30 to Dec. 8, 2023
Monday is from 9 a.m. to 12 noon
Tuesday to Friday, 9 am to 3:30 pm



